Motion to Stand in Solidarity with the Hong Kong Democracy movement

This Union Notes

1. That over the last two weeks, there has been widespread protests in Hong Kong, over the interference of Beijing in the upcoming elections for the territory’s Chief Executive, namely the pre-selection of candidates.
2. That protesters were met with violence, first by police, then supporters of Beijing, but have not reacted with violence in turn. 
3. That this movement has been largely made up of students, with the Hong Kong Federation of Students having an important role 
4. There was protests outside of the Chinese Embassy in London on the 1st October[footnoteRef:1], and another on the 10th October. [1:  http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-29452299] 


This Union Believes

1. That democracy is a basic human right, that people should be able to influence the decisions that will affect their daily lives. 
2. That within a democracy, there should be an open selection process for candidates standing for position. 
3. That people carrying out their right of free speech and the right to protest should not be met with violence. 
4. That as a Students Union, we are part of a larger, international student movement.

This Union Resolves

1. To write and publish an open letter in support of Hong Kong students in their fight for a democratic future for Hong Kong, before the next General Meeting, written by the proposer and seconders of this motion.

This Union Mandates

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]That the Co-President (Societies and Media) publishes the open letter on SURHUL’s webpage, and is made so that members can sign the open letter. 

Proposer; Chris Wall (Academic Affairs Officer)

Seconder; Alex Clarke

